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Measure Description: 
Directs the Oregon Health Authority to develop a credentialing database operational no later than 
October 15, 2015.  Requires the Oregon Health Authority to adopt by rule standards for determining 
whether information requested by a coordinated care organization from an organizational provider is 
redundant with respect to the reporting requirements for an assessment or if the information is outside of 
the scope of the assessment criteria. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Health Authority (OHA) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have 

 MINIMAL EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 
While this individual measure has a “Minimal” fiscal impact, an agency may incur a net fiscal impact 
greater than minimal depending on the cumulative impact of all measures enacted into law that affect 
the agency.   
 


